
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

North Sagamore Water District 
Request for Quotes 

 
11/04/2020 

 
The North Sagamore Water District is requesting written quotes for the Church 
Lane Gravel Packed Well Redevelopment and Pump Repair.  A scope of services is 
available for this project by emailing Matt Sawicki, Superintendent, at                                
matt-nswd@comcast.net on or after Wednesday, November 4, 2020 at 8 A.M.  
Written quotes will be accepted until Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 12:00 P.M.  
Work for this project consists of chemical redevelopment of the gravel packed 
well and vertical turbine pump repairs. Questions pertaining to this project may 
be directed to Matt Sawicki, Superintendent at (508) 888-1085 ext. 102.      
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